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From the Town Manager  
Dear Reader – 
 

Residents and visitors alike were so pleased to have beautiful weather to enjoy this        

summer.  We hope that the fall will bring with it many seasonal pleasures as well. 
 

This September we have several activities in store in honor of Barnstable’s 375th                
Anniversary.  On September 5th a group will travel from Barnstable, Massachusetts to   

Barnstaple, England for a nine-day excursion that is sure to be an unforgettable adventure. 
On September 21st we have a day filled with music, food and fun at the Barnstable 375 
Town Picnic on the Village Green.    
 

Later in the evening, the Barnstable @ 375 concert featuring The Cape Symphony takes 
place at the Barnstable Performing Arts Center. It’s Barnstable’s birthday, and the Cape 
Symphony is in charge of the music.  So, they pulled a few strings and drummed up an   
orchestra! Then they called a few friends who could hit all the right notes. And, when it 

came to the gift, they had only one thought: a musical premier. What else do you get a 
town that has everything?!   
 

Don’t miss this memorable evening of celebration - a once-in-a-lifetime event. Siobhan 

Magnus, our very own American Idol, and Grammy nominated jazz artist Kate McGarry 
are coming home to take us Somewhere Over the Rainbow with music you know and love, 
like When You Believe, Danny Boy, All My Tomorrows, and of course, Old Cape Cod. 
 

You’ll also be the first to experience the Seven Faces of a Stone, composer Brett Abigaña’s 
exquisite musical tribute to the Seven Villages of Barnstable.  You 
will hear from hometown poets, writers, actors and learn of other artists who have made 
contributions, as breathtaking as 

the landscape, to Barnstable’s 
rich history. 
 

Join us for a remarkable evening 

as we celebrate our Town.  After 
all, Barnstable only turns 375 
once. 
 

As school starts we wish all of our 
students, teachers and staff a 
great start to the new school 
year.  
 

Tom Lynch 

Town Offices Closed: 
Monday, September 1, 2014 in observance of Independence Day. 
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SEPTEMBER...ELECTION NEWS 
 

The State Primary Election is Tuesday, September 9, 2014.  The following 
offices are on the ballots: Senator in Congress; Governor; Lieutenant 

Governor; Attorney General; Secretary of State; Treasurer; Auditor; Rep-
resentative in Congress; Councilor; Senator in General Court; Repre-

sentative in General Court (depending on which precinct you vote in); 
District Attorney; Register of Probate and County Commissioner. 
 

A primary election is a nominating election. In the Town of Barnstable residents who 
vote in the primary election vote either the Democratic Party ballot; or the Republican 

Party ballot.  If you are a registered Republican that is the only ballot you will be able 
to receive.  If you are a registered Democrat you will be given that ballot.  If you are 
registered as Unenrolled, you may choose any of the ballots available.  However, if 

you are registered in a political designation, such as Interdependent Third Party, or 
Green Rainbow, you cannot vote in the Primary Election.   
 

Winning the party’s nomination is the first step in the election process.  This step nar-
rows the field down to one political party candidate from each party for the one spe-

cific office. The next step is the State Election on Tuesday, November 4, 2014; we hope 
to see all registered voters participate in this election. 
 

Questions regarding your voting status - please contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 508-
862-4044. 
 

Ann M. Quirk, CMC and Janet Murphy 

Town Clerk     Assistant Town Clerk 

508-862-4044 

 

Barnstable Libraries’ September Calendar of Events 
 

A full calendar of events at the seven Barnstable libraries can be 

found at 
 http://www.sturgislibrary.org/barnstable-libraries-calendar-of-events/.   

Hard copies are also available at your local library.  

A reminder that the libraries will be closed on Monday, 1 September 
in observance of Labor Day. 

From the Marine & Environmental Affairs  
and Harbormaster Office: 
Transient dockage is available at all town owned marinas. Please call 

the main Harbormaster Office at 508-790-6273 for more information. 

A Friendly Reminder from Animal Control:   

Pursuant to the Town Manager’s Dog Control Regulations, no person owning or having 
the care, custody or control of any dog shall allow said dog on any Town Beach or 

Recreation area from May 15 to September 15 without the written authorization of the 
Town Manager or official in control of said Beach or Recreation area.  
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Superintendent’s Corner 
 

It is an exciting time of year as we welcome students and staff to the 2014-2015 

school year!  With over 5,100 students and more than 350 instructional staff, 

Barnstable is the largest K-12 school system on Cape Cod.  Our theme this 
school year is “Teaching, Leading and Learning: What Matters Most.” 

As we prepare for the new school year, I would like to share some of our district 

goals: 
 

⇒ Improve the teaching and learning environment for our integrated pre-

school programs for all students and staff through the construction of a 

new Early Learning Center with an occupancy date of February, 2015. 

⇒ Develop a cohesive, coherent approach to systemic tiered support of 

interventions that include academic, behavioral and emotional/social 

needs of our students. 

⇒ Continued communication and collaboration with the Special Education 

Parent Advisory Council.  Develop a program for training of paraprofes-
sionals around inclusive classrooms. 

⇒ Begin preparation for a new statewide assessment system. 
⇒ Continue to recruit, train and support our new teachers and administra-

tors. 

⇒ Continue our work with the new educator evaluation system and begin 
to identify district determined measures for our teachers and administra-

tors as a part of this new evaluation system. 
 

What is constant, yet ever new and changing?  The answer to that conundrum 

is the teaching profession.  From blackboards to iPads, technology has impact-

ed the ways in which teachers teach and students learn. Yet, the three “R’s” 

are still as important today as they were at the turn of the last century.  We look 

forward to a new school year filled with the three “R’s” and the importance of 

teaching all students so that they may achieve their full potential.   
 

Dr. Mary A. Czajkowski 
Superintendent of Schools 

Barnstable @ 375 Books Available Now 
Looking for a special keepsake of  

Barnstable’s 375th Anniversary? 
The Barnstable @ 375 Book is available for purchase at the Town Clerk's  

Office, Barnstable Historical Society, Historical Society of Cotuit and San-

tuit, Marstons Mills Public Library, Sturgis Public Library, Barnstable Trans-

fer Station, 1717 Meetinghouse, John F. Kennedy Hyannis Museum, 1856 

Store, Fein Things, Margo’s, Titcomb’s Book Store and more locations to 

come.  Cost is just $10 plus tax.   

More 375th merchandise will be coming soon. 

We currently have throws, pins and flags available for purchase at the 

Town Clerk’s Office. 
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News You Can Use 

Town of Barnstable  
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 

The Town of Barnstable Growth Management Department encourages residents and other  

interested parties to review the Draft Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation Review 

(CAPER), year end report that outlines Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) expendi-

tures and accomplishments funded by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Develop-

ment (HUD).  The Town received $296,843 in CDBG funds plus $17,503 in program income to 

carry out the goals and objectives of the Action Plan.  
 

The Draft CAPER can be found on the Town website:  http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/

CDBG or in the Growth Management Office, 367 Main Street, 3rd Floor, Hyannis, MA 02601   

between the hours of 8:30am and 4:30pm Monday through Friday. This location is handicap 

accessible.   
 

The public comment period on the Draft CAPER begins August 29, 2014 and written comments 

received by noon on September 15, 2014 will be included with the final submission to HUD for 

approval.   
 

Please submit written comments to:  CDBG, Growth Management Dept., 367 Main Street, 3rd 

Floor, Hyannis, MA 02601 or by email: kathleen.girouard@town.barnstable.ma.us.   
 

CONTACT INFORMATION: Kathleen Girouard, Growth Management Dept., 367 Main Street, 3rd 

Floor, Hyannis, MA 02601. Phone: 508-862-4702, TDD#508-790-9801. 

Barnstable Residents – an opportunity to become involved in your town’s government,  
apply for a position on a board committee or commission. 

 

The Town of Barnstable has over 40 boards, committees, and commissions with approximately 291 seats. 

Our citizen participation is exemplary and the Town Council appreciates each and every member who 

serves. When a member moves on, opportunities for new members become available. If you are resident 

of Barnstable and believe you have something to offer a board, committee or commission with an open 

seat, please consider submitting an application. The appointments committee, made up of five Town 

Councilors, will interview applicants and make recommendations to the Town Council who vote to ap-

point members at their regular meetings.  
 

Town Council Appointments Committee Announces Committee Appointment Opportunities 

• Airport Commission (piloting background preferred) 

• Board of Assessors (member) 

• Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee (2 members) 

• Council on Aging (2 associate members) 

• Cultural Council (2 members) 

• Disability Commission (2 members) 

• Housing Committee (member) 

• Human Services Committee (a representative member) 

• Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Appeals Committee (2 members) 

• Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission (an alternate member) 

• Licensing Authority (an associate member) 

• Public Works Commission (member) 

• Recreation Commission (member) 

• Renewable Energy (member) 

• Water Pollution Control Board (member) 

• Zoning Board of Appeals (2 associate position) 
 

If you are a resident and registered to vote in the town of Barnstable and are interested in serving on a 

board or committee,  please visit our webpage linked from the town website and fill out the application: 

http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/towncouncil/committeeapp.pdf, for a more detailed description and 

responsibilities of the committees listed please contact the Town Council office:  

council@town.barnstable.ma.us  or phone 508-862-4738 for more information. 
 

Councilor John Norman, Chair, Barnstable Town Council Appointments Committee 
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New Solid Waste Contract 
 

Since the capping of the Landfill in Marstons Mills years ago, the Town has sent its trash to the 

SEMASS facility in Rochester for disposal via incineration (“waste to energy”).  That contract is 

now nearing its end, and as a result the DPW has been negotiating with two companies that 

were competing for the next contract.  One was Covanta, who operates the SEMASS waste to 

energy facility in Rochester, MA.  The other was New Bedford Waste Services, which is in the 

process of building a state of the art facility to create fuel briquettes from trash that will be 

used in industry.  The goal in these negotiations was to get the best deal possible for the Town, 

and we are pleased to announce that we feel we achieved that.  In August the Town Manag-

er signed a contract with New Bedford Waste Services for our solid waste disposal and recy-

cling transportation related services. The contract had previously been unanimously accepted 

by the Town Council. 
 

Currently the Town pays $37.50/ton of trash.  Surrounding communities that have already 

signed new deals are generally paying between $60-$75/ton, not including transportation 

costs.  We were able to secure a contract that will cost $55/ton for MSW disposal and $12/ton 

for transportation.  This contract imposes no minimum or maximum ton limits upon the Town; 

takes recyclables for free; but allows the Town to market its recyclables outside of the contract 

if it so chooses.  Currently this is the most cost competitive contract on the Cape. 
 

In addition to being the best value, we are excited that the new process that New Bedford 

Waste Services will be using to dispose of our trash will ensure that between 90 and 95% of all 

waste sent to that facility is either recycled, or reused as fuel briquettes.  These briquettes, 

called EcoTac, are a coal solid fuel alternative that provides a comparable to coal high BTU 

fuel value; all while reducing emissions of sulfur, carbon dioxide, mercury and many other pollu-

tants into the atmosphere.  A true win-win! 
 

Even with this new contract, trash disposal is expensive.  The best way to help keep the cost of 

solid waste disposal down is to recycle (effectively $67/ton for MSW disposal, $0/ton for recy-

clables).  There is a long list of what can be recycled at the Solid Waste Facility on our website, 

which I am encouraging you to review. 
 

Please feel free to be in touch with us if you have any questions, or concerns about your public 

infrastructure.  Our phone number is (508) 790-6400. 

375th Merchandise available at www.Barnstable375.com 

The Town of Barnstable is offering the opportunity to purchase commemorative 

apparel celebrating the Town's 375th anniversary.  Hats, T Shirts and sweatshirts 

with the logo are available for purchase with a portion of the proceeds going 

to fund the celebration events. 

Be the first in your village to support the Town's celebration by sporting your 

commemorative apparel! While some limited sales of apparel will occur at  

specific events, this is the best way to get outfitted with the size and color you 
are looking for! 
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News You Can Use 

A Note From the Town Collector: 
 

Where did the Summer go?  It was a busy time for one and all and I would just like to 
remind you of a couple things going forward. 
 

Payment Schedule for Real Estate and Personal Property Taxes for Fiscal 2015 
Preliminary Tax Bills were mailed July 1, 2014 

� First Quarter due August 1, 2014 
� Second Quarter due November 3, 2014 

Actual Tax Bills will be mailed by December 31, 2014  

� Third Quarter due February 2, 2015    
� Fourth Quarter due May 1, 2015 

 

Please check to make certain that you are up to date on your Real Estate taxes as we 
will soon begin the process of the FY2013 Tax Taking. 
 

Please check to make sure you have updated any mailing address changes with the 
Assessor’s office.  The bills are mailed to the address on record. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 508-862-
4054. 
 

Regards, 
Maureen E. Niemi 

Town Collector 

and staff of Gislaine, Grace and Laurel 

THE WINGS OF FREEDOM TOUR RETURNS TO HYANNIS SEPTEMBER 17-19 
Vintage Aircraft that helped win World War II Open for Tours 

     Three mighty “war birds” that helped America fight the Second World War will make a return 

visit to Barnstable Airport next month. 

     Two heavy bombers—a B-24J Liberator and a B-17 Flying Fortress—are scheduled to land at 

the airport between 1:30 and 2 p.m., Wednesday, September 17, accompanied by a P-51 

Mustang fighter. The three aircraft will park on the airport’s east ramp, near Route 28 and Mary 

Dunn Way. Public admission will be exclusively through the airport gate on Mary Dunn Way. 

There will be free parking. 

     The restored aircraft will be open for tours from 2-5 p.m. that day, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Thursday, 

September 18, and 9 a.m. to noon Friday, September 19. Adult visitors may explore the air-

craft—inside and out—for $12; children 12 and younger will be charged $6 dollars. Discounts 

are available for school groups. World War II veterans are invited to tour the aircraft at no 

charge. Funds go to the non-profit Collings Foundation of Stow, Mass. which keeps the aircraft 

flying. 

     Thirty-minute flights aboard the heavy bombers may be scheduled for $450 per person. 

Flights in the P-51C Mustang begin at $2,200 for a half hour.  

     “During this 70th anniversary year of D-Day, the Allies’ invasion to liberate Europe during 

World War II, it is of special significance that the “war birds” return to Hyannis,” said Airport 

Manager Roland “Bud” Breault. “The bombers were the backbone of the American war effort 

and were renowned for efficiently destroying enemy war-making facilities at key points during 

the war.” The B-24J Liberator and the P-51C full dual control Mustang are the only examples of 

their types still flying, according to the Collings Foundation. 

     The Wings of Freedom Tour visits an average of 120 cities in 35 states each year.  



 

 Events 

BARNSTABLE SENIOR CENTER SEPTEMBER HAPPENINGS: 
EVENTS & ENTERTAINMENT 
Active Minds, Busy Hands Hobby Fair        Sep 23, 3-5 p.m.                                              RSVP-Free                                                                  

Are you interested in discovering or being re-introduced to a hobby? Discover what people are 

doing that is fun, social, or solitary. Try painting, crafts, stamping, make jewelry, learn a new  

instrument, make a model, and learn about bird-watching, collecting, antiquing, floral design 

and more.             
The Gravestone Girls,  Welcome to the Graveyard   Sep 25, 1:30 p.m.         RSVP-$3                                             

A kick off to the Halloween Season…meet the Gravestone Girls. This virtual tour, takes us from 

colonial burial grounds into 21st century locations, examining why we have cemeteries and 

gravestones and why they look like they do. The girls have tailored this presentation for many 

different groups, presenting to historical societies, genealogy groups, libraries and others for 

over ten years. Symbolism handouts are provided to the guests along with gravestone artwork 

castings so the audience can have a hands-on experience. It will entertain and educate on 

the historical perspective of old cemeteries by documenting and preserving the beautiful art 

they contain.  
COOKING 
Healthy Bits & Bites from the Brown Bag Program     Sep 8, 1:30-3:30 p.m.                    RSVP-Free                                                                                  

Nutrition Educators from Cape Cod Cooperative Extension will be preparing items that are   

simple and healthy. They will create delicious dishes with items from the monthly Brown Bag 

program. Some you will be able to prepare and freeze and others will be easy and ready to 

eat. Get some great cooking  ideas.   Here is what will be cooking: September 8, Healthy 

Snacks: quick easy snacks and featuring nuts and nut butters. 
CULTURE 
Autobiographical Writing Part 1                                 Sep 9-Oct 14, 1-2p.m.            Fee-$36                                                                                                      

Everyone has a story to tell but often there are so many stories fighting for attention.  This class 

will aid with putting the right stories together to develop a readable personal narrative is over-

whelming to individuals. Whether participants are writing family histories, memoirs or an autobi-

ography, this workshop gives them a process for self-examination, techniques to improve their 

writing skills and guidelines and exercises for developing their personal writing style.  

7 

40th Annual Cape Cod Lifesaving Competition  
had 10 Teams competing at Hardings Beach in Chatham.   

Barnstable pulls out its 6th year streak as Non-Surf Beach Champions...The win is awesome, but 

it is over all how the team represented us, the Town of Barnstable, that makes Patti Machado, 

Leisure Services Director proud! 
 

Winning events for Barnstable 
2nd Place - Swim Relay 

    Caroline Ells, Meredith Sullivan,  

    Rainey Kelly and Marie Chamberlain 

3rd Place - Swim Relay 

    Brian Cudiff, Kellen Comer,  

     Liam Grady, Tim McGrath 

2nd - Iron Woman Event 

    Marie Chamberlain 
1st - Iron Man Event 

    Jonathan Dray 
3rd, 4/ 1 mile Relay 

    James Sturgis Cox, Jack Riley,  

     Mark McLaughlin, Beau Gagnon 

2nd - Coed Run Paddle 

    Tom Cundiff & Hannah Andres 
2nd - Iron Man Relay 

    Beau Gagnon, Jon Dray, Tom Cundiff 
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Catch the COASTSWEEP wave.  Join the Town of Barnstable beach cleanup!  
 

While the summertime beach season is winding down, Barnstable is gearing up for 

COASTSWEEP 2014 at local beaches. Cleanups will take place on Saturday, September 20th 

with a rain date of Sunday, September 21st.  Other cleanups will take place at various locations 

throughout September. 
 

Sponsored by the Massachusetts Office of 

Coastal Zone Management, thousands of 

COASTSWEEP volunteers remove debris that 

would otherwise pollute our oceans, 

beaches, lakes, and rivers. Participants   

collect bag after bag of trash and debris, 

and record their findings onto data cards.  

The data is sent to the Ocean Conservancy 

and entered into a massive marine debris 

database. This information is then analyzed 

and used to identify the sources of marine 

debris, which helps to prevent the problem 

in the future. 

 

If you’re interested in volunteering, contact Local Coordinator Fred Stepanis at 508-862-4046 or  

e-mail him at:  conservation@town.barnstable.ma.us 

 

You may also want to check out these websites: 

 

http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/czm/program-areas/communications/coastsweep/ 

http://www.oceanconservancy.org/our-work/international-coastal-cleanup/ 

Barnstable This Morning Live! Monday – Friday 7:00 AM 

Barnstable (Comcast) Channel 18 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Keeping you up-to-date and informed on all of Barnstable’s top issues. 

            Barnstable This Morning airs live from 7-8 AM and immediately re-plays from 8-9 AM. 
 

          Replay at 6:00 PM and 11:00 PM – Barnstable Channel 18 

               Watch Live Online at www.town.barnstable.ma.us  

  MON TUE WED THU FRI   
7:00 News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 7:00 

7:10 Town Manager 
Tom Lynch 

Chief of Police 
Paul  

MacDonald 
Business  

Barnstable Town Council Arts & Culture 7:10 

7:20 
Superintendent 

Dr. Mary  
Czajkowski 

Board, Committee 
and Commission 

Chairs 
Regulatory / 

Growth Mgmt/ 

Energy 
Transportation 

Barnstable 

Recreation & 

HYCC 
7:20 

7:30 News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 
News, Sports & 

Weather 7:30 

7:35 
Cape Cod 

Community 

College 
Barnstable Golf 

Finance  

Director 
Mark Milne 

County  

Government 
Marine &  

Environmental 

Affairs 
7:35 

7:45 
Libraries / 

Senior Services 
(rotates) 

DPW 
Dan Santos 

Elected  

Officials 
Barnstable 

Voices Sports 7:45 

7:50 Community 

Calendar 
Community 

Calendar 
Community 

Calendar 
Community 

Calendar 
Community 

Calendar 7:50 

 

News You Can Use 

 

Be sure to check out the fun and exciting exercise classes at the Barnstable Senior Center.   
Visit the Senior Center page at www.town.barnstable.ma.us or call 508-862-4750. 
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HURRICANE PREPAREDNESS 

According to the Cape Cod Emergency Preparedness Handbook:  “Of all the natural 
disasters that might affect Cape Cod, hurricanes have the potential to cause the most 

property damage and loss of life if adequate planning and preparation is not  
undertaken.” 

   There is much you can do to better prepare yourself and your loved ones in the 
event we experience a significant weather emergency.  In general, it is recommend-
ed that you do the following at the onset of Hurricane Season (officially started June 

1st) here on Cape Cod: 
1. Make a disaster plan for yourself, your family and your pets.  Be sure you review it 

carefully with all members of your family. 
2. Compile a Disaster Survival Kit. 
3. Familiarize yourself with the flood risk in your area, as well as the location of the 

nearest emergency shelter. 
4. Be prepared, ready and willing to follow the explicit directions of emergency     

preparedness. 

Developing Your Emergency  
Disaster Plan 

While Hurricanes can devastate communities, we 

have ample warning time with which to enact a 

plan to insure the safety of ourselves and our 

loved ones.  When developing your disaster plan 

consider the following: 

1. Where the emergency shelter is in your area. 

2. What is your evacuation route. 

3. The elevation of your property above mean 

sea level. 

4. Whether or not you are located in an evacu-

ation zone. 

5. If you plan to relocate in the event of a storm, 

where exactly do you plan to go?  Make 

these preparations now and be sure a call to 

confirm will not be required as telephone 

communication may not be possible. 
6. What will you do with your pets during an 

emergency?  Remember, shelters DO NOT 

allow pets. 

7. Know where the emergency shut off is in your 

home for electricity, the main panel, and for 

water and natural gas. 

8. Be sure any / all important documents are 

gathered in one place. 

9. Prepare your Survival Kit. 

The Emergency Survival Kit 
Should meet the needs of  

yourself and your family for at least 72 hours. 

♦ Non-perishable packaged or canned foods 

that require little or no preparation.  Don’t 

forget a can opener! (Soup, peanut butter, 

canned juices, vegetables, crackers, jelly, 

trail mix, etc.) 

♦ One gallon of water per person per day,   

extra for pets.  Store water in sterile, plastic 

containers such as empty soft drink bottles.  

Be sure to change every six months. 

♦ A basic first aid kit. 

♦ Battery operated radio and flashlight with 

extra batteries. 

Remember,  in the event of  
a severe storm: 

1. Secure all outdoor objects. 

2. Stay away from windows. 
3. Fill your tubs and sinks with water to use 

in your toilets if necessary. 

4. Keep an eye on vulnerable neighbors. 
5. If you are asked to evacuate, don’t      

hesitate to do so! 

The Emergency Shelter Location for the Town of Barnstable is: 
Barnstable Intermediate School, 895 Falmouth Road (Route 28), Hyannis (pets allowed) 

 

Our designated Emergency Alert Radio Station is WQRC 99.9 FM 

WBZ 1030 AM is the alternate station. 

 

News You Can Use 



 

 

September 2014 Board and Committee Meetings 

Please see Location Key on next page.   
Please note that meetings are subject to change.  For most up-to-date information, please visit www.town.barnstable.ma.us  
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Tuesday, 9/2 Conservation Commission Hearing 6:30 pm HR 

Wednesday, 9/3 Airport Finance Subcommittee Meeting 8:30 am Airport 

 375th Committee Meeting 9:00 am SCR 

 Airport Infrastructure Subcommittee Meeting 9:30 am Airport 

 Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission 6:30 pm SCR 

Thursday, 9/4 Formal Site Plan Review 9:00 am HR 

 Town Council Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

Monday, 9/8 Land Acquisition and Preservation Committee Meeting 5:30 pm SCR 

 Recreation Commission Meeting 5:30 pm HR 

 Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee 7:00 pm GMCR 

 Sandy Neck Board Meeting 7:30 pm SCR 

Tuesday, 9/9 Conservation Commission Hearing 8:30 am HR 

 Board of Health Meeting 3:00 pm HR 

 Hyannis Water Board Meeting 3:15 pm GMCR 

 Human Services Committee 4:00 pm SCR 

 Board of Assessors Meeting 4:45 pm Assessor’s Office 

 Golf Committee Meeting 5:30 pm Olde Barnstable 

 School Committee Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

Wednesday, 9/10 Old Kings Highway Historic District Committee Meeting 6:30 pm WB Community 

 Zoning Board of Appeals Hearing 7:00 pm HR 

Thursday, 9/11 Cape Cod Commission Regional Policy Plan Meeting 3:30 pm HR 

Tuesday, 9/16 Barnstable Housing Committee Meeting 8:00 am SCR 

 Public Works Commission Water Pollution Control Board 1:00 pm DPW Conference Room 

 Barnstable Historical Commission Meeting 4:00 pm SCR 

 Airport Commission Meeting 4:00 pm Airport 

 Conservation Commission Hearing 6:30 pm HR 

Wednesday, 9/17 375th Committee Meeting 9:00 am SCR 

 Council on Aging Meeting 9:30 am Senior Center 

 Barnstable Disability Commission Meeting 11:00 am Senior Center 

 Hyannis Main Street Waterfront Historic District Commission 6:30 pm SCR 

 Shellfish Committee Meeting 7:30 pm MEA 

Thursday, 9/18 Formal Site Plan Review 9:00 am HR 

 Town Council Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

Monday, 9/22 Community Preservation Committee Meeting 5:30 pm HR 

 Planning Board Meeting 7:00 pm HR 

 Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee Meeting 7:00 pm GMCR 

Tuesday, 9/23 Barnstable Economic Development Commission Meeting 3:00 pm SCR 

 Waterways Committee Meeting 7:00 pm SCR 

Wednesday, 9/24 Old Kings Highway Historic District Committee Meeting 6:30 pm WB Community 

 Zoning Board of Appeals Hearing 7:00 pm HR 

Monday, 9/29 Licensing Authority Hearing 9:30 am HR 

Tuesday, 9/30 Conservation Commission Meeting 6:30 pm HR 

    

    



 

 

 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE  
THE BARNSTABLE BULLETIN 

EVERY MONTH 
Please call Chanell Rose at 508-862-4638  

or email  
barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us  

to add your name to our mailing list. 

 

The Town of Barnstable  
offers 

Streaming Video of  
Channel 18 and  

Video on Demand  
on the town website 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

MEETING LOCATION KEY: 

Airport = Barnstable Municipal Airport Meeting Room 

GMCR = Growth Management Conference Room,  

3rd floor of Town Hall 

HR = Hearing Room, 2nd floor of Town Hall 

HYCC = Hyannis Youth and Community Center 

MEA = Marine and Environmental Affairs Office,  

Phinney’s Lane, across from Police Station 

Olde Barnstable = Olde Barnstable Fair Grounds / 

Golf Course Clubhouse 

SAB = School Administration Building, Basement Con-

ference Room 

SCR = Selectmen’s Conference Room, 2nd floor of 

Town Hall 

Senior Center = 825 Falmouth Road, Hyannis 

SGCR = Structures & Grounds Conference Room 

TCCR = Town Council Conference Room 

WB Community = West Barnstable Community Build-

ing, Route 149 

For more information, visit the town website at:   

www.town.barnstable.ma.us  
THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO  

ANY OF THESE MEETINGS! 

Please note that meetings are subject to change; for 
most up-to-date information, please visit 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us  
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Be sure to tune to CH18  
for the latest episodes of  

 

 

“Barnstable This Morning” 
“Barnstable Today”  

 

“Talk of the Town” 
 

“Senior Compass” 
 

“Barnstable Now” 
Youth Program 

 
Is there a topic you would like to see  

covered on CH18?   

Email your suggestion to: 

barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us. 

Road Construction Updates 
For the most up-to-date information on  

Road Construction, please visit our website 

www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

and click on the Road Work notices button 
on the  right-hand side of the page. 

Join us on Facebook and Twitter! 
Become a fan of the Town of Barnstable on both 

Facebook and Twitter  and stay in touch with all the 

Town of Barnstable happenings.   

You can get more information through the Town of 

Barnstable’s website:  www.town.barnstable.ma.us.  

 

Barnstable is listening! 
Visit our virtual town hall to share your ideas that will help improve our town. 

www.BarnstableiForum.com 

Notice to our Subscribers: 
We can only guarantee 1st of the month delivery of our newsletter to those who receive it electronically.  

The paper version is mailed via bulk mail and the post office may take up to two weeks to deliver.  If you 

wish to transfer your subscription to the electronic edition, please email us at  

barnstablebulletin@town.barnstable.ma.us.  

 

Be sure to check out the fun and exciting programs at the Hyannis Youth & Community Center.  
Visit the HYCC page at www.town.barnstable.ma.us or call 508-790-6345. 
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HYANNIS HARBOR ARTIST SHANTIES: 
Hyannis "HyArts" Artist Shanties 
180 Ocean Street/Bismore Park 

Bring your beach chairs or blankets down to 

the HyArts Artist Shanties on Ocean Street Hy-

annis and enjoy a variety of music, several 

days a week: 
 

September Sounds featuring cool jazz! 

Saturday afternoons, 2-3PM 
Sept 6th-27th 

Spend a swinging September Saturday 
afternoon with four sensational bands: 
Sept 6th:     Bert Jackson Quartet 

Sept 13th:   Russ Wilcox Jazz Group 

Sept 20th:   Charlie Jamieson Trio featuring Cerise 

Sept 27th:   Bob Hayes Band 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ArtsBarnstable  

Seven villages-one town!  
Keep up to date on all things arts &       

culture in the town of Barnstable featuring 
art, culture, historic gems,                           

with seaside charm! 
LIKE the new Arts Barnstable Facebook 

page to keep up to date on arts and cul-

ture in ALL seven villages! 


